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December 2010 Division Meeting  

MEETING CANCELLED 

After a harrowing drive through the area with horrendous conditions from Seneca Falls to 
Webster* I reluctantly think it is best to cancel tonight's Finger Lakes Division meeting. *  

The current National Weather Service forecast has a snow emergency until midnight calling for 
more of the same with drifting snow and high winds, and I don't want anyone at undue risk.  I 
wish we had the luxury of waiting to see what transpires, but can't wait any longer to see how 
things will turn out. 

Please contact members from your club who would be planning to attend.  I'm sorry for any 
inconvenience. 

Lt. Governor Peter J. Pellittieri 

Monday, December 6, 2010 


